
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FIRE PREPAREDNESS 

WORKS NOTIFICATION 
Hazardous tree removal will take place in Dandenong Ranges 

National Park along Mountain View Road, Kalorama in 
preparation for planned burning 

Date: Early February 2023 
 
Duration: Approximately 2 weeks (weekdays only) 

 
Location: Mountain View Road and Childs Road, Kalorama (see map) 
 
Impact: Work crews and heavy machinery will be working in this area. There 

may be restricted access to parts of Wallaby track and Bridge Grove 
during the works. You should avoid this area if possible, but if you 
must use the track, follow the instructions of the crew working on 
site. 

 
 Environmental and cultural heritage assessments have been 

undertaken to ensure important areas are protected. 
  
Why:  This area is within a bushfire Asset Protection Zone (APZ) and is 

managed regularly to reduce bushfire risk to the surrounding 
communities.  
 

 This work supports a planned burn scheduled for autumn 2023, if 
conditions are suitable. The removal of hazardous trees is critical 
for firefighter safety during these burns.  
 
Visit ffm.vic.gov.au/jfmp or call the VicEmergency Hotline on 
1800 226 226 to find out more about the fuel management 
program. 

http://www.ffm.vic.gov.au/jfmp


 

 

 

The blue block and line shows the location of the burn preparation 
works for 2023. 

The scheduling and duration of work can sometimes change depending 

on conditions. 


